
 



 



 



 



 
“PropTech Hub WA is positioned to go through a significant growth phase in the 2024/25 financial year. 

We project these numbers to significantly grow over the next 18 months ultimately benefiting the 
Western Australian PropTech community”. 

Cullum Ashton, PropTech Hub WA Chair 



 



 



 



 


